
WELCOME FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

Dear Parents, 

                                                                                      

It is my pleasure as Chair of Governors to welcome you to BURY CE 

PRIMARY SCHOOL which provides education for children from 4 to 11 

(Reception to Year 6). 

 

We have a strong team at our school who are committed to providing 

learning experiences that aims to excite, challenge, motivate and support 

each child. And as you would expect, strong emphasis is placed on high 

standards in English and mathematics and on high quality learning across 

the other subjects of the curriculum.  

Our school is very successful at capitalising on its unique location and the support from local 

organisations. As a result, children have varied opportunities to acquire essential subject knowledge 

and skills within a rich, broad and locally relevant curriculum. The work of the school is underpinned 

by a strong, shared vision and by the core aims: ‘Success, Teamwork, Aspiration, Respect, Resilience 

and Responsibility’.  

We know that your involvement in your child’s education is crucial and we provide frequent 

opportunities to keep you informed about all aspects of your child’s life at school. We are keen to 

involve parents at all levels and welcome their help as volunteers, around the school and in the 

Friends of Bury School (FOBS) dedicated team. We hope you enjoy our website and urge you to visit 

us. You can be assured you will be warmly welcomed and will be able to see our pupils in the 

business of learning.  

Yours sincerely,  

Peter Cowley  

Chair of Governors  

You may contact me by letter via the school office or by email to pcowley@bury.school  
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